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October 22, 1996

Jack O. Hackett II, Esquire
Farr, Farr, Emerich, Sifrit,
Hackett and Carr, P.A.
Post Office Drawer 1447
Punta Gorda, Florida 33951

Re: Docket No S#108EWS"- River Forest Village, Inc.
Dear Mr. Hackett:

In response to your letter of October 7, 1996, we apologize for long to

$0
complete the exemption process and issue the exemption order. The order has now been written
and should be issued within the next few days.

If we can be of further service to you, please advise.
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PLEASE REPLY TO:

EARL D FARR, 1900-1900

2318 AARON STREET
P.O. BOX 2180
PORT CHARLOTTE, FLORIDA 33949
(941) 828-8171
TELECOPIER (941) 6244887

Post Office Drawer 1447
Punta Gorda

October 7, 1996

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Atn: Alice Crosby, Legal »
Re:  River Forest Village, Inc.
Dear Ms. Crosby:

On December 12, 1995, we forwarded to you an original and four copies of the
Application for Landlord-Tenant Exemption with the lease agreement attached for River Forest
Village. Since that date we have had several phone conferences with you confirming that the
application was still being processed, the last of which was on September 24, 1996.

Please forward a correspondence to our office as to the status of this application at your
carliest convenience.
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